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DOI STATEMENT REGARDING TODAY’S DECISIONS REGARDING THE EARLY RELEASE  
OF GUY VELELLA AND FOUR OTHER DEFENDANTS  

 
 DOI Commissioner Rose Gill Hearn stated, “DOI’s investigation with the New York County District Attorney into any 
potential criminal wrongdoing regarding the early release of Guy Velella, Hector Del Toro and Manuel Gonzalez is active and 
ongoing.  As you know, DOI issued a report on November 4, 2004 that examined the procedures followed by the former Local 
Conditional Release Commission in the early release of those three men. As the report specifically stated, this remains a continuing, 
active investigation and a joint investigation with the New York County District Attorney’s Office is also underway. The report was 
issued solely by DOI and the information contained in that report was limited in scope due to the continuing joint criminal probe.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DOI is one of the oldest law-enforcement agencies in the country. The agency investigates and refers for prosecution City 
employees and contractors engaged in corrupt or fraudulent activities or unethical conduct. Investigations may involve any 
agency, officer, elected official or employee of the City, as well as those who do business with or receive benefits from the City. 

 
  

Get the worms out of the Big Apple.   
To report someone ripping off the city, call 311 or DOI directly at (212) 825-5959. 


